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Report

[bookmark: _Hlk525539907]The Allocations Committee met in February to review its new structure and set the foundation for its work for the year. The committee is in a transition as it moves to the new structure and all groups are repopulated to align with strategic goals. The Ranking Workgroup also needs to be repopulated and Artie Williams has agreed to be the Ranking Workgroup Chair. 

HUD auto-renewed FY2020 Continuum of Care grant awards to a total of $15.5 million. A competition in 2021 is expected for Continuum of Care awards.

The committee discussed new Treasury funding for emergency rental assistance and the importance of communication between the jurisdictions that receive the funding and with service providers. 

The Allocations Committee reviewed analysis of the estimated needs and available resources for people experiencing homelessness in 2021. The analysis showed the largest gap between estimated need and available resources for Rapid Rehousing or short-term housing assistance. The analysis also predicted significant need above available resources for Rapid Exit and non-traditional housing. The continuum currently has no known resources for non-traditional housing for clients who need it. Moderate need above available resources was also predicted for diversion and Permanent Supportive Housing or long-term rental assistance. Another need with no current available resources is shallow subsidies. 

In available funding, 58% of the continuum’s funding is COVID funding, which is time limited and is not expected to be permanent funding for our system.  

The Performance Workgroup met on February 23. The workgroup recommended a scorecard and ranking policy to the CoC Board to be used in the 2021 competition. The new ranking policy and scorecard include recommendations from the workgroup’s December meeting of all CoC funded agencies. 

Key Takeaways

The Performance Workgroup has recommended a scorecard and ranking policy for the 2021 CoC NOFA to the Board. 

The Allocations Committee is reviewing estimated need and available resources in 2021. 

Recommendations to CoC Board
Approval of the scorecard and ranking policy for the 2021 CoC NOFA. 
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